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Welcome to your upgraded school
We are excited the upgrade at Matthew Pearce Public School is complete and ready for students and 
staff to use. The new facilities include:

new teaching buildings, with 
24 classrooms and 3 specialist 
support classrooms

new hall

landscaping adjacent to 
the new buildings and 
improvements to walkways

new outside of school hours 
(OOSH) facilities

new student amenities

Temporary classrooms are scheduled to be removed from site towards the end of Term 1 2025. 

A new sports field/ running track is scheduled to be delivered by late 2025. 

Thank you for your patience during construction. We are thrilled to deliver this project for the 
school community.

For more information 

Phone: 1300 482 651 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

NSW Department of EducationRebuilding Public Education



New teaching building

Message from your Principal
Welcome to our school.

Matthew Pearce Public School’s new building upgrade provides our students and 
teachers with new flexible modern fit-for-purpose classrooms and new facilities for 
our school.

Our new teaching blocks feature 27 classrooms and additional adaptable spaces 
equipped with technology that will enhance student engagement and collaboration. 
Our new school hall will provide a versatile area to support a wide range of activities 
and offers new amenities for our OOSH students.

The Matthew Pearce Public School community is excited to have these new 
collaborative learning spaces that blend seamlessly into our existing buildings. They 
will assist in providing our students with a well-rounded education and prepare them 
for future success.

Gae Bromwich 
Principal
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New outside of school hours (OOSH) facilities New learning commons

New classroom

New hall

New bike racks

New hall

Did you know?
• The 3 buildings are all interconnected to make circulation easy, whilst still complementing the original

school layout.
• The hall connects to the existing covered outdoor learning area (COLA) to create one large, centralised

gathering space.

• The classrooms all offer the latest in learning displays and technology to allow a high standard of
teaching.

• Accessibility and amenities have been greatly improved for teachers and students ensuring inclusivity.
• Outdoor spaces have been enhanced with 20 new trees, bike racks and seating.

Matthew Pearce Public School



New teaching building

New building and landscaping

New hall

Contact us

For information about school activities and 
operations, contact the school directly:

Principal: Gae Bromwich

Website: mattpearce-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: mattpearce-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 9624 3311 

Address: 4G Astoria Park Road, Baulkham Hills  
NSW 2153

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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